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Dear Member 

Workshop on “Repowering Windfarms in India” 
 

Renewable Energy Welfare Society, Gurgaon is organizing a workshop on Repowering Windfarms in 

India which would be held on October 11, 2018 at Hotel Lemon Tree - Shimona, Chennai. The 

workshop is being organized with a view to resolve complex issues involved in Repowering windfarms 

and to find a way forward. The workshop will have the participation of the Discoms, windfarm owners, 

lenders, manufacturers, IPPs and investors. 
 

The sites to be considered for Repowering are generally the best wind sites in the country. A preliminary 

assessment shows that Repowering can result in a substantial enhancement in the capacity installed at 

a given site as well as almost doubling the capacity utilization factor. A model solution will be proposed 

and discussed along with many other alternative approaches. 
 

IWPA is pleased to support the Conference on Repowering Windfarms in India. The organisers are 

offering a 40 percent discount on the participation fee to IWPA members i.e. a special price of Rs. 

9,000 instead of Rs. 15,000 GST of 18% is applicable on the registration fee. 
 

The brochure including the registration form is attached for your kind reference. 
 

Please note that, IWPA will not be in a position to take care of your travel, stay and other expenses. 

We request all our members to make their own arrangements and attend the workshop and benefit 

from the programme. 
 

For any support please contact:  

Mr. Hasan Arshad, Secretary or  

Ms. Suchitra Subramaniyan, Coordinator, Policy & Industry 

Renewable Energy Welfare Society 

Mobile : +91- 9717396375 

Email    : rewelfaresociety@gmail.com 

Yours sincerely 

For Indian Wind Power Association 

 

 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 

Chairman 
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